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CERTIFICATION: 

The Office of the Inspector General (OIG) has reviewed the investigation for Case Number 
2022OPA-0086. The investigation is certified as timely, thorough, and    objective. 

Note:  

At the time we completed our investigation review, the audio-recorded transcript of the 
Noted Employee interview had not been uploaded in IA-Pro.  We expect the file to be 
uploaded when the transcription process is completed.  

Respectfully, 
 
 
 

Joyce Kirangi, OIG Investigations 
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